
HENVEY INLET FIRST NATION 

General Members Meeting 
October 16th, 2023 

6PM 

  CANCELLANTION NOTICE 

   Dear Members of Henvey Inlet First Nation, 

   The General Membership meeting scheduled for this evening will be 
Cancelled and has been moved to October 23rd 2023 at 6PM. 

 With the passing of one of our Elders we will closing operations today out   
of respect to the Family. 

We are sincerely sorry for the family's loss. May your journey be peaceful

 Chief and Council 


